
Adeeb Fazah
I have been a committee member for a number of months now and have benefitted from the experience working with the committee and secretariat on various projects as well as day to day operations of the association. I have observed and learned a lot from this experience and am confident in taking on the role of Treasurer. My experience will be an advantage as I can learn from past successes and shortcomings and foresee challenges in order to work with the new committee and secretariat on strategising for viable solutions. I also hope to be able to continue giving back to the community of drama educators so that we may continue to advance the profession and spread the value of drama education.  





Banupriya Ponnarasu 
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